
Honor    Excellence    Curiosity             Celebration 

 

 March 28, 2016 

Dear 8th Grade Parent, 

We have been preparing for a fantastic year for your 8th grade student. Our 8th grade trip is scheduled for 
Friday, May 13, 2016.  Students will attend Club Getaway in Kent, Connecticut.  The bus will depart East-
West at 6:30 a.m. and arrive back at the school approximately 8:30 p.m.   

The cost of the trip is $80 per student.  This includes a coach bus, lunch, dinner and a day filled with fun 
outdoor activities.  Please return the permission slip below along with your child’s payment by April 11, 
2016.  We will be confirming our numbers with the venue and will need to know how many students are 
attending. If you are interested in chaperoning, please check the box below.   

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 718-353-0009 

Sincerely, 

 

Kent Kleiman 
Assistant Principal 

 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
My child has permission to attend the 8th Grade Trip.  I have enclosed $80 in the form of: 
 
        Cash 
 
        Check 
 
        Money Order 
 
        I would like to chaperone. 
 
 
______________________________  __________________________________ 
Parent Name      Parent Signature 
 
 
Student Name________________________________Class_________________ 

Ben Sherman, Principal 
Kent Kleiman, Assistant Principal 
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